
  
  
September 28, 2020  
  
POSTED TO THE FCC ONLINE PUBLIC FILE  
  
  
Re:  KABC-TV Election of Retransmission Consent  
  
To Whom It May Concern:  
  
Pursuant to the Cable Television Consumer Protection and Competition Act of 1992 and 
Sections 73.3526 and 76.64 of the rules of the Federal Communications Commission, Station 
KABC (Facility ID 282, Community of License Los Angeles), located in the Los Angeles, CA 
Designated Market Area (the “Station”), hereby elects retransmission consent with respect to 
carriage of the digital signal of the Station on all systems, headends, and franchises of all 
multichannel video programming distributors, in all communities and franchise areas served by 
such systems, headends, and franchises with the designated market area or any significantly-
viewed areas of the Station, and any areas added to the Station’s television market pursuant to an 
FCC market modification, for the three-year period commencing January 1, 2021 and ending 
December 31, 2023.    
  
The Station’s contact person and address for official correspondence is as follows:   
  

Cheryl Fair 
President & General Manager 
500 Circle Seven Drive, Glendale, CA 91201 
Phone Number: (818) 863-7707 

  
The stations email contact for carriage-related inquiries is:    
  

retranselectionKABC@abc.com.  
   
Sincerely,  
   

 
Raphael Winick  
Assistant General Counsel   


